
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Meeting Minutes: WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD MEETING AGENDA 
February 28, 2018 7:30pm @ Senior Center 

 
1. Approval of Minutes from previous month- Approved- Steve N. and Jim U. 

 
Program Updates 

- Travel teams seasons completed except for GCBL Playoffs  
- Intramurals : Trophies and  All-Star shirts are due in before playoff games begin  
- SAB for next week -- Marc cannot attend and will look for a representative.  

Background check update: SAB was concerned about Basketball Coaches not all wearing their 
Megan’s law lanyards to the games. Marc addressed with a SAB board member. All coaches 
have been checked to ensure they have background checks completed.  

• Team Pictures went out to everyone      
-  

 
Intramural League Update 
Boys – Frank Gerace 
Boys 9 league completed and all-star game held. All other leagues are into playoffs.  
Girls – Steve Nicolella 
Steve discussed proposals for next year to increase participation.   

 Ratings forms sent out to LCs 
  

      Schools 
      Got 2 complaints about: Birches: dirty and HS: kids hanging around 
 
Birches – Discussed and LCs and Head Coaches informed  
 
and Highs School 9&10: Marc will address in email, kids are coming into gyms after the 

Intramural program coaches exit the gyms, waited  in parking lot for everyone to leave.  
       
  
       Travel Boys & Girls 
             Updates—  Boys Jim.  

1. Next year will be getting earlier with Baseline Hoops: get coaches on board. Will be 
discussed at next meeting 

2. Want to get feedback from this year’s travel season: Maria to put out survey to this 
year’s travel parents via Survey Monkey (example) 

3. Jim wants all coaches to go to coaches clinics 
4. Next year looking to combine B league travel teams and place in GCBL vs. stand-alone B 

teams in SJBBL 
              
George couldn’t attend meeting.       

 
  
 
Referee update ---- Steve Clark  
  
Review of Suspension List- Clarified that Bob Landy was not player Landry, and the appropriate 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

suspension was issued to him via Boys 16-18 LC and Head coach Will Sharkey- 2 games 
suspension  
  
Summer League 2017plans being made: 
Leagues so far –  
12/13 combined boys 
14/15 combined boys  
Possible boys 10/11 league after Steve Clark confers with CRMS on gym nights available there, 2 
or 4 
 
 Finances –reviewed and in line with last year at this time  
        
New Business 
  
Idea for intramurals-- scoreboard and book: discussed paying students to run the clock and do 
the book at each game next season. Williamstown does it now already, $10.00 each per game. 
Suggest put out survey first to see if this would be desired and ok to raise the registration cost. 
  
Update on Hurfville: Estimates in for Backboards and being reviewed. Same company as last 
time 
 
 
NEXT MEETING:  Wednesday March 28th  – 7:30 Senior Center 

 
 

      
 

 
 

 


